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Dear Sir/Madam, 
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The Northern Road upgrade — The Northern Road between Glenmore Parkway, Glenmore Park and 
Mersey Road, Bringelly 

Reference is made to correspondence dated 16 June 2017 seeking comments on a State Significant 
Infrastructure application for The Northern Road Upgrade project pursuant to the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Act 1979. 

The New South Wales Rural Fire Service (NSW RFS) has reviewed the information provided and advises it has 
no objections to the proposed upgrade. Subject to the following requirements; 

Public road access shall comply with section 4.1.3 (1) of Planning for Bush Fire Protection 2006. 

Landscaping shall comply with the principles as outlined within Appendix 5 of Planning for Bush Fire 
Protection 2006 and the NSW RFS document Standards for Asset Protection Zones 

Yours sincerely, 

Nika Fomin 
Manager, Planning and Environment Services (East) 
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